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Commissioner Howard Interested in Freedom Plan Feedback 
 

Westminster, MD, Tuesday, July 10, 2018 – Commissioner Doug Howard, an ex-officio member of 
the Carroll County Board of Education (BOE), is expected to attend the next BOE board meeting to 
welcome incoming Superintendent Steven Lockard. As a result, he will not be able to attend the 
Planning Commission’s Public Hearing regarding the Freedom Plan, scheduled for tomorrow July 11, 
2018 at Liberty High School.  
 
“I regret I can’t be two places at one time; however, the Public Hearing is a Planning Commission 
process, and as such, my role is limited to observing from the audience. Citizens should rest assured 
that the Freedom Plan remains one of my highest priorities and I will watch the proceedings with great 
interest,” said Commissioner Howard. 
 
Commissioner Howard looks forward to reviewing the recording of the event, further discussions with 
his colleagues, and passing a version of the Freedom Plan in short order.  For questions or concerns, 
please email him at dhoward@ccg.carr.org. 
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